
 
 
 

Reasonable Accommodation Information 

 
Era is committed to employing and advancing qualified individuals with disabilities and disabled 
veterans in its recruiting, advertising and job application processes. 
 
Qualified individuals with a disability have the right to request a reasonable accommodation when 
applying for employment with Era. If you are limited in your ability to use or access our careers 
website as a result of your disability you may request a reasonable accommodation by sending 
an e-mail to scormier@erahelicopters.com or by calling (337) 656-4854. Please be prepared to 
inform us of the nature of your request including the position for which you are applying, the 
reasonable accommodation you are requesting and a return phone number or email address. An 
employment representative will contact you regarding your request. 
 
Thank you for your interest in Era! 
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